
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dudley Academies Trust 
Executive offices, Dudley College of Technology  

Priory Villa, 3 Ednam Road, Dudley, West 
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31/12/20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Reopening Plans January 2021 

 

I hope you and your families are well and that you are enjoying the Christmas holiday. 

 

Following the government's announcement on Wednesday 30th December 2020, I can confirm the 

following arrangements: 

 

 Blowers Green Primary reopening plans remain unchanged. Learners will return to school 

on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

 From Tuesday 5th January 2021, learners in Year 11 should follow their academy's timetable 

and work from home using the Trust's distance learning resources. These resources can be 

accessed via the academy website under the Distance Learning tab. 

 Year 11 learners should return to their academy on Monday 11th January 2021. 

 From Monday 11th January 2021, learners in Years 7 to 10 should follow their academy's 

timetable and work from home using the Trust's distance learning resources accessed via 

the academy website. 

 Secondary academies will remain closed for all learners in Years 7 to 10 until Monday 18th 

January 2021. 

If you are a key worker and need your child to attend their academy from Tuesday 5th January 2021, 

please complete the Microsoft Forms link below so that our Principals can make the necessary 

arrangements. Please also continue to report any confirmed cases of COVID-19 by emailing the 

relevant academy directly from Monday 4th January 2021.  

 

Academy Key Workers Email  

Blowers Green  N/a  info@blowers.dudley.sch.uk 

Beacon Hill  BHA Microsoft Forms  helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk 

Pegasus  PA Microsoft Forms office@pegasusacademy.org.uk 

St James  SJA Microsoft Forms safeguarding-help@stjamesacademy.org.uk 

The Link  TLA Microsoft Forms info@thelinkacademy.org.uk 

 

I will, of course, ensure that you are kept up to date with any changes to this guidance. I recognise 

that these times are particularly challenging and I thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Jo Higgins  

Chief Executive  
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